21/5/85

Lloyd Higgs, Director
Dominion Radio Observatory
P.0. Box 248

Penticton, B.C.

Canada, V2A 6K3

Dear Lloyd:

Thanks for your cordial letter of 30/4/85. The
letter and maps at 408mc from Rob Roger arrived same day,
7/5/85. Again, thanks. I'm delighted the whole system is
operating so well. These SNR seem to be in profusion. TI've
a hunch that as we progress it will be found the visible part
of universe becomes less impressive and our comprehension of
the universe will change dramatically.

During recent years I've become rather deaf, so I do
poorly over the fone. Also there is an awkward time difference
of 18 hours. Noon at Penticton is 6am the next morning at
Bothwell. I would propose to make a tape of perhaps 10
minutes discussion about radio astronomy and send it to you
well in advance.

There is another possibility, altho rather uncertain at
present. I may be making a trip to Illinois early october.

If this materializes, I'11l stop a couple of days at Penticton

on the eastward journey. I1'd propose to make a 20 minute
discussion about radio astronomy with emphasis about my activities
at Wheaton 1937-1947. I should know by end of June,

September 18 is a wednesday. Does this particular date
have significance? If not, perhaps it could be moved along a
week to 25th. Don't do snything unti%l I find out what the
people in Wheaton are going to doe.

However the matter, I'll be represented at your gathering
in one manner or another. The CSIRO at Hobart has a telex
number TASREG AA58300. ’

Best wishes,
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